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CREATING THE
LEADERS OF TOMORROW

NOTICE OF CHANGE IN LOCATION

BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING, JANUARY 26, 2022

The location of the January 26, 2022, Board of Education meeting has been
changed to the Performing Arts Center at Walt Whitman High School, 301
West Hills Road, Huntington Station, New York, in order to accommodate
the anticipated audience for the Teacher of the Year recognition.

The time of the meeting remains the same at 7:30 p.m.
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